
 

ADDENDUM 01 
To:   All Potential Bidders 

From:  UNDP IRAQ 

 

Subject:   IRQ-ITB-086/20: Rehabilitation of Tawaklna-Ala-Allah Water Complex in Al-Qaim - 
Anbar Governorate -Iraq 

Due to current Global Health Situation and the curfew in Iraq, all interested potential bidders are 
hereby notified that: 
 
 

1- The submission of bid security is not required. 
2- The site visit modality has changed to optional rather than mandatory. 
3-  The site visit date will be on 23rd April 2020 10:00 till 12:00. 
4- The deadline submission is extended till 4th May 2020 @14:00 Iraq local time. 

 
The interested bidders are kindly requested to adhere to the above new criteria. 

All other Terms and Conditions in this ITB will remain in full force and unchanged.  

Thank you in advance for your interest in UNDP procurement opportunities. 

 

 

                  Yours sincerely, 

 

Ijaz Hussain 
Head of Procurement 
Service Centre  


